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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Extension Request Cedarwood Mine M-1977-317 
1 message

Amy Veek <aveek@gcc.com> Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 3:58 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Vance Sarah <svance@gcc.com>, Alarcon Alejandro <aalarcon@gcc.com>

Hi Patrick,

 

GCC would like to request a 60-day extension of the original February 14, 2022 deadline for submitting items # 2-4
specified in the notice of incomplete application for the M-1977-317 permit succession of ownership. We are estimating
that it will take a bit longer to obtain the structure agreements with the nearby landowners.

 

Regards,

Amy

 

 

Amy Veek

Environmental Engineer - Pueblo

 

O: 719-647-6861

C: 719-250-6141

aveek@gcc.com
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